PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

TOWNSHIP OF WEST MILFORD, NEW JERSEY VOLUNTEER AWARD CEREMONY

The Township of West Milford is planning to celebrate volunteerism at their annual **VOLUNTEER AWARD PROGRAM.** The recipients of the 2011 Volunteer of the Year Award and the Mary B. Haase Lifetime Volunteer Award will be honored for their contributions to the community. A special panel comprised of West Milford former Mayors will choose the Mary B. Haase Lifetime Volunteer recipient who has exhibited a lifelong spirit of volunteerism within the community. The 2011 Volunteer of the Year Award is seeking nominations. See details below.

PURPOSE: VOLUNTEER AWARD PROGRAM

DATE: Wednesday, April 18, 2012

TIME: 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Regular Council Meeting at Town Hall

1480 Union Valley Road, West Milford, New Jersey 07480

SEEKING NOMINATIONS: Volunteer of the Year from Township of West Milford Residents of the Township may nominate any individual who lives or works in West Milford and has volunteered their time, services, or talents to benefit others within the community during 2011. The Mayor and Township Council will select the 2011 Volunteer of the Year recipient from all the nominations received.

Nomination Forms are available in Town Hall Clerk's Office, Hillcrest Community Center, the Public Library and on www.westmilford.org under NEWS. Additional Nomination Forms for the 2011 Volunteer of the Year will be mailed to numerous local civic and volunteer organizations. Nomination Forms need to be returned to the Clerk's Office in person, by mail, or by Fax at 973-728-2704 no later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, March 9, 2012.

ATTENTION: Volunteer Organizations within the Township of West Milford

Representatives from Township civic service and volunteer organizations are invited to make a brief presentation to the Township Council regarding their activities and events. This provides all community groups the opportunity to be recognized for their volunteer efforts.

Presentation Request Forms are available in Town Hall Clerk's Office, Hillcrest Community Center, the Public Library and on www.westmilford.org under NEWS. Additional Presentation Request Forms will be mailed to various organizations in the Township. To register your organization for a presentation, please mail, Fax at 973-728-2704, or deliver your Presentation Request Form no later than 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 11, 2012 to Town Hall Clerk's Office.